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Membership Report:                
As of June 15, 2024, we have 143 members.  
 
Aloha Committee Report: 
The Caledonian Society of Hawaii wishes to express great sadness at the passing of Jeannie 
Ferrier, Allan Buchanan, Donald MacGregor, Dottie Williams and Nancy Hazelbaker.  
 
July 1, 2024, is the beginning of the next fiscal year. Please pay your Membership Fee and 
sustain your membership and participation. 
 
Please visit our website for details at: https://www.scotsinhawaii.org/Index.html and 
Membership/pay dues. 
 
Submitted by Kevin Campbell Bogan, Membership/Aloha Committee. 
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